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The Upper School History 

group went to the American 

Museum in Bath to support 

their learning. Everyone had 

a great time.  We were 

amazed by the beautiful     

location in the hills           

surrounding Bath.  



  

 

 

Parents Evening Wednesday 25th March  
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you a session. Specialist staff will be available to see before or    

after your 10 minute meeting with form teachers.  


